

ZAMBIAN OPEN UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR'S OFFICE

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

TO:

ZOAU Student Community

FROM:

Registrar

DATE:

20th February 2018

SUBJECT:

Implementation of Moodle eLearning System

In order to improve service delivery, the University management has decided to fast track the implementation of Moodle eLearning platform. The use of Moodle will enable students to efficiently submit assignments, access modules and other learning materials. The use of Moodle will eliminate loss of paper assignments and ensure that incompletes (IN) are minimised. The platform will also enhance interaction between students and faculty which will result in an effective and richer learning environment.

I wish to take this opportunity to inform the student community that with immediate effect all assignments will be submitted using Moodle for the listed courses. Students who have already submitted their assignments are requested to resubmit using Moodle. Assignments submitted using hardcopy or email will not be marked.

Find attached is a list of courses which will be delivered using Moodle this semester. The course list is also available on the University website. Students are reminded to observe assignment submission dates as the system will not allow submission after the closing date.

Looking forward to your usual cooperation.

Thank you

Frank W Chikange

C C Vice Chancellor

Bursar

Deans and Directors

ZAOU Student Union President

"University Without Walls" www.zaou.ac.zm